
Read All About It 
News and information for the Parish of All Saints-by-the-Sea  

 

Finding Your Way Through the Service

Christian Formation 

wELCOME TO aLL sAINTS-BY-THE-sEA ePISCOPAL cHURCH! 

Flower Deliveries 

mailto:flyingbus@cox.net
mailto:flyingbus@cox.net


Living Generously Stewardship Update 

COMFY SUNDAY 

CHAMPAGNE AND CANDY! 

Photo Directories Now Available 

Epiphany Pageant  

Year-End Giving 
 

Donate Appreciated Stock:  
A Double Play of Tax Benefits.  

 

If you are planning to donate this year to All Saints – 
for your annual pledge, for the capital campaign or 
just to contribute -- look through your portfolio. With 
the recent run-up in the stock market, consid-
er donating appreciated stock instead of cash. This 
will give you two major tax benefits: you can deduct 
the amount of the donation AND escape paying taxes 
on the gain. And All Saints will be truly grateful for 
your support. As usual, please consult your tax advi-
sor since there are a few key rules which will dictate 
your final decisions. 

http://www.ehow.com/how_2162747_appreciated-stock-bigger-tax-savings.html%20/t%20_self


Christmas Schedule of Services 

New Years Day 

Epiphany 

Book Group 

Christmas Luncheon 

December 25th, after the 10:30 a.m. service 
 

Greening of the Church TODAY 

 

ATTENTION ALL SINGERS 

 All Saints’ Choir needs you on Christmas Eve!!  Each 

year for our 7:30 and 10:30 pm Christmas Eve services 

we offer an open invitation to anyone who’d like to join 

our choir in leading the music of the services.  The music 

is primarily the Carols of the Season, all of which are 

very familiar, and we’ll lead both the worship services as 

well as the Christmas Carol Sing-A-Long before each 

service.  Very little rehearsal is needed, but you’re en-

couraged to join us for rehearsal on Thursday December 

22 so we can give you logistics, robe assignments, etc. 

Help us sings the Songs of Christmas, as we celebrate 

the most Holy Nativity on the evening of December 24. 

 If I can answer any questions, let me know via email; 

steve@ASBTS.org or by phone: 818 599 5048.  I can’t 

wait to make music with you. 

mailto:steve@ASBTS.org


Worship Leaders Parish Calendar 

Feeding Ministries 

Giving Tree 

Baptism 

The next opportunity for Baptism is Sunday, January 

15th. Please contact the office if you are interested in 

being baptized or in having your children baptized.  

969-4771. 

Upcoming Memorial Services 

1/4, 11 a.m. Kay Frakes Memorial Service 

1/6, 11 a.m. Russ Tyler Memorial Service 


